
Acting Principal’s Weekly Update
November 3, 2021

Dear CHB Families and Caregivers,

Sending best wishes to all who celebrate Diwali. Take a moment to learn more about this Festival of
Lights celebrated in Indian culture from the information and video on the National Geographic for Kids
website. During Diwali, families come together to rejoice and celebrate all the good fortune that has come
to them. Stay safe everyone, I will see on November 8th!

GENERAL INFORMATION

Governor’s Educator of the Year: Parents, caregivers, and students are encouraged to participate in
nominating a classroom teacher or educator services professional to receive recognition as the
Governor’s Educator of the Year. Consider making a nomination if you know a classroom teacher or
educator services professional who is dedicated, inspiring, and making a difference. If so, please
complete the nomination form linked in this week’s CHB Blast 10-29-21. All nomination forms must be
completed and emailed to Mrs. Coe ( bcoe@montclair.k12.nj.us ) by November 10th. Thank you to
everyone who has sent in nominations already!

Thanksgiving Holiday Travel: The district is closed for Thanksgiving Break on November 25th and 26th.
For families who have planned to travel, please email your travel plans to your child’s teacher and copy
me (bcoe@montclair.k12.nj.us) on the email, no later than November 17th, so that we may set up virtual
learning during your child’s need to quarantine.  As per Dr. Ponds’ Community Message #6, “this virtual
period will be for 10 days if you elect not to test, or 7 days with a negative COVID test.”

Outdoor Lunch

Warm regards,

Mrs. Coe
Acting Principal
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